

COVID NETBALL PROTOCOLS FOR MATCHES FOR MICKLEFIELD

These protocols are to be adhered to for our home venue, Micklefield and any away venue. Each week the protocols, drop off and collection information will be made available in the weekly newsletter as well as via the class Whatsapp group.

- Players must arrive in playing uniform
- Players must wear their mask on arrival
- Players may remove their masks if they wish to while playing their match, but all masks must be put back on immediately after the match
- No sharing of equipment
- Players must have their own filled water bottle
- Players may only enter the courts once they have permission from a coach
- Sanitizers will be available on entering and leaving the courts
- Players who are not playing on the court, must comply with social distancing
- As per the Government regulations, no spectators are allowed.

COLLECTION FROM MICKLEFIELD

Parents must collect at our main entrance in Wood Road (the school is on the corner of Wood and Sandown Roads). Please park and wait at the main gate for your daughter. Wood Road is used as a one way in the afternoons from Sandown Road to Riverton Road.

COACHES AND UMPIRES

Will need to find parking in the surrounding roads as there is no parking available on the premises.

DROP OFF AND COLLECTION AT OTHER VENUES

Parents are to drop their children at the entrances specified in the weekly info. Please park outside and walk your children to the entrance. There will be a Micklefield teacher on duty to receive the players.

Parents may collect their children after each match at the entrance specified in the weekly info. Parents are to park outside and walk to collect their children.

COACHES AND UMPIRES

Coaches and umpires will park outside the venue, unless other instructions are given.

